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RESPONSE OF THE INTER-AMERICAN COMMISSION ON HUMAN RIGHTS – “IACHR” TO THE OAS PERMANENT COUNCIL ON THE RECOMMENDATIONS CONTAINED IN 

THE “REPORT OF THE SPECIAL WORKING GROUP TO REFLECT ON THE WORKINGS OF THE IACHR WITH A VIEW TO STRENGTHENING THE INTER-AMERICAN HUMAN RIGHTS SYSTEM”
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ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

WASHINGTON, D.C. 2 0 0 0 6  USA

October 23, 2012
Excellency:
I have the honor of writing in reference to the process for strengthening the inter-American system for protection of human rights.
Enclosed please find, Excellency, a document containing the response of the IACHR to the Permanent Council on the recommendations contained in the report of the Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the IACHR with a View to Strengthening the Inter-American Human Rights System, to be forwarded to the Permanent Council of the Organization and the member states represented thereon.
In this connection, Excellency, I would like to reiterate and request your good offices in relaying to the members of the Organization that the Inter-American Commission will hold a hearing on strengthening the inter-American human rights system at the headquarters of the Organization on October 30, 2012.  This is another step in the procedure published by the Commission on July 25, 2012.  In designing this procedure, the Commission has given particular consideration to the work schedule of the Council and other stakeholders of the system, and trusts, in this regard, that the procedure will continue to offer plenty of scope for establishing points of contact between the processes being led by the IACHR and the Council, over which you so worthily preside. 
I would be most grateful if you would forward this updated information to the Permanent Council and the member states represented thereon.
Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest and most distinguished consideration.
José de Jesús Orozco Henríquez
President
H.E. Joel Antonio Hernández García

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Mexico and
Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
c.c.:
José Miguel Insulza, Secretary General
APPENDIX I 

Link to the: Proposals for implementing the recommendations of the working Group
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